
 

 

Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) have been detected in this waterbody. 
Current test results indicate levels are SAFE for swimming.   
Levels are monitored regularly and available by contacting: 

 
 
 
 

For additional information on PFAS and swimming, scan the QR code or contact the 
Environmental Toxicology Program at the Massachusetts Department of Public 

Health at 617-624-5757 
 

PUBLIC HEALTH ADVISORY 

Crocker Pond 
Westminster 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Public Beach is Being Monitored for a 
Hazardous Substance (PFAS) 

CHILDREN & ADULTS 
CAN SAFELY SWIM AT 

PUBLIC BEACH 
SCAN THE QR CODE FOR  

MORE INFORMATION 

  

 

 

Heather Billings, Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee Chair 
Cell: 508-479-3713  

 


